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[ LTO MEMORANDUM, August 31, 1995 ]

EXEMPTION OF VINTAGE CARS FROM THE RIGHT-HAND DRIVE
REGULATIONS

Attached is a copy of Memorandum dated 15 August 1995 of Undersecretary
Primitivo C. Cal, DOTC, exempting vintage cars from DOTC Order No. 94-829
Scheduled Phase Out of In-Use Right-Hand Drive (RHD) Vehicles.

In view thereof, you are hereby directed to renew the registration of subject
vehicles.

For information, strict compliance and dissemination.

Adopted: 31 Aug. 1995

(SGD.) MANUEL F. BRUAN

Brig. Gen. AFP (Ret.)


Assistant Secretary

"Attachment":

Memorandum

Exemption of Vintage Cars From the Right-Hand- Drive Regulations

In connection with the attached letter of Mr. Tomas B. De Castro III, President of
Classic Car Club of the Philippines, please be informed that said vehicle is exempt
from DOTC Order No. 94-829 since the car is classified under item 4d of said Order.

The LTO is hereby directed to renew the registration of subject vehicle.

For attention and appropriate action.

Adopted: 15 Aug. 1995

(SGD.) PRIMITIVO C. CAL

Undersecretary
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